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Thursday 21st October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 2 Educational Visit to Castle Museum 

Year 2 are planning to visit Castle Museum on Thursday 25th November to deepen their 

learning about the use of everyday materials to support our science topic as we will be 

partaking in a ‘All That Glitters’ workshop. Additionally, we will also have a tour of the 

museum. The total cost for the visits, including transport by coach is £286.50. We are 

asking parents for voluntary contributions of £7.50 payable via Pupil Asset.  Although 

contributions towards the cost are voluntary, if insufficient funds are received the visits 

may not go ahead.  

Your child should wear their school uniform.  They also need to bring a coat, rucksack, water 

bottle and lunch.  All hot school lunches previously booked for this day will be cancelled.  

Should you wish for your child to have a school packed lunch, please ensure that this is 

ordered via Pupil Asset.  If a school packed lunch has not been ordered via Pupil Asset 

you will be required to provide a home packed lunch.  

To enable your child to attend the visit, please provide consent via Pupil Asset by Thursday 

18th November.  Please note consent must be ticked as well as payment paid. Pupil Asset is 

currently updating the App. Therefore, please make payment and provide consent via 

the Pupil Asset portal only (e.g. via the Pupil Asset website). 

If you would like to accompany us to this event, as a parent helper, please contact your 

child’s class teacher via the class email address. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Smith, Miss Walker and Miss Wiltshire 

Year 2 Team 
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